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Chief Constable Scott Chilton MSt (Cantab) 

 www.dorset.police.uk 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Majewski 
 
COMPLAINT AGAINST POLICE 
 
I write in response to your recent correspondence with this department to acknowledge receipt 
and confirm that the correspondence has been forwarded to PC Pratt’s supervisor. 
 
As the issues you raise are closely related to matters which are currently under investigation, it 
would still be inappropriate to investigate this matter at this time. 
 
I will write to you again once the case has reached a conclusion. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
T J WHITTLE 
Joint Head of Complaints & Misconduct Unit 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Mr A Majewski 
Sent via email: 
[andre.aplauz@gmail.com] 
 

Dorset Police 
 Professional Standards Department 

 Force Headquarters 
 Winfrith, Dorchester 

Dorset  DT2 8DZ 
 

Your ref:                       
Our ref:  CO/01435/23 

   TW/CP 
 

Phone:  101  Ext. 3808 
E-mail:  complaints&misconduct@dorset.pnn.police.uk 

 

Date: 8 April 2024 
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